

Our ref: SF/kd/20120405 FOI1325 Nunnerly

Your ref:

Date: 5 April 2012

Please reply to: Lockton House Clarendon Road Cambridge CB2 8FH

Mr M Nunnerly

Email to: request-108574-d27c0ffc@whatdotheyknow.com

Switchboard: 01223 725400 Direct Tel: 01223 725581

Fax: 01223 725401

Email: sharon.fox@cambridgeshire.nhs.uk **Website**: www.cambridgeshire.nhs.uk

Dear Mr Nunnerly

Freedom of Information Act Request

I am writing further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 dated 7 March 2012. NHS Cambridgeshire's response is set out below:

- 1.) I would like to know the proportion of entrants admitted on to your split pre-registration pharmacist training programme between the NHS Cambridgeshire Primary Care Trust and Addenbrooke's Hospital that had studied in the first instance from Higher Education Institutions that fall into the following regions:
 - Northern
 - Pennine
 - Western

NHS Cambridgeshire does not hold this information. You will need to contact the Trust direct at http://www.cuh.org.uk/addenbrookes

I also request the following information:

2.) Of the students offered places to the programme indicated above, how many had graduated with a 2:1 class degree or above on commencing or completing the preregistration pharmacist training year (if they had not officially graduated from a Higher Education Institution at the point of commencing the programme).

NHS Cambridgeshire does not hold this information.

3.) Of the students offered places to the programme indicated above, how many had been previously employed by, or volunteered within, the Cambridgeshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust for any length of time. I would like the data pertaining to the last four years of entry.

NHS Cambridgeshire does not hold this information.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely

Sharon Fox

Trust Board Secretary